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Top DEP Stories 
 
Morning Call: Let’s clear the air about Martin Tower implosion: What the air quality monitoring report 
says 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/bethlehem/mc-nws-bethlehem-martin-tower-air-quality-20190622-
3xr3q2zavvbetf6xmnhukxaiy4-story.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Drinking water safety and oversight matter everywhere 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/drinking-water-safety-and-oversight-matter-
everywhere-opinion/article f33851f8-96c6-11e9-8c3c-17a9caf15857.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Environmental efforts in Turtle Creek deserve recognition, appreciation (Editorial) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/environmental-efforts-deserve-recognition-
appreciation/article 3788f2b6-5ece-5d72-8b97-65c04ee6fc44.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Without minimum wage, cash assistance, $34 billion budget falls flat with 
some House Democrats 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/government-politics/state-house-panel-advances-34-billion-budget-
without-minimum-wage-increase-cash-assistance-program/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Who will pay for Cumru family's washed out driveway? 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/who-will-pay-for-cumru-familys-washed-out-driveway 
 
Lock Haven Express: No West Nile Virus in state—yet; County gets update on mosquito spraying 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/06/no-west-nile-virus-in-state-yet/ 
 
Air 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Probe of Philly refinery fire to look at potential release of dangerous chemical 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/06/investigations-of-philadelphia-refinery-fire-to-include-potential-
release-of-dangerous-chemical.php 
 
StateImpact PA: Investigations of Philadelphia refinery fire to include potential release of dangerous 
chemical 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/06/24/investigations-of-philadelphia-refinery-fire-to-
include-potential-release-of-dangerous-chemical/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: What’s that smell? With UAJA project behind schedule, College Township odor to 
continue 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article231732758.html 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Funeral home installs crematory in Clearfield 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/progress news/funeral-home-installs-crematory-in-
clearfield/article 7f013be3-9349-5a41-8fb9-76c8f7a86ad3.html 



 
Tribune-Review: ‘NBC Nightly News’ continues focus on Clairton Coke Works fires, air quality impacts 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/nbc-nightly-news-continues-focus-on-clairton-coke-
works-fires-air-quality-impacts/ 
 
StateImpact PA: Environmental advocates seek changes at Clairton Coke Works: People shouldn’t have 
to ‘hold their breath’ 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/06/24/environmental-advocates-seek-changes-at-
clairton-coke-works-people-shouldnt-have-to-hold-their-breath/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: World can adapt to rising temps (Op-Ed) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/062219/page/8/story/world-can-adapt-to-rising-temps 
 
Post-Gazette: Bill would create jobs, help environment 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2019/06/25/Bill-would-create-jobs-help-
environment/stories/201906250031 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
On the Pulse: Peregrine falcon with missing wing feathers rescued from the river 
https://onthepulsenews.com/peregrine-falcon-with-missing-wing-feathers-rescued-from-the-river/ 
 
WNEP: Baby falcon rescued from under bridge in Williamsport 
https://wnep.com/2019/06/19/baby-falcon-rescued-from-under-bridge-in-williamsport/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Allegheny Land Trust receives public input for watershed plan 
https://sewickley.triblive.com/allegheny-land-trust-receives-public-input-for-watershed-plan/ 
   
Tribune-Review: 2 Harmar juvenile bald eagles test their wings around Route 28 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/2-harmar-juvenile-bald-eagles-test-their-wings-around-
route-28/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Pa. adds Tree-of-Heaven to noxious weeds list, bans sales to combat spotted lanternfly 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/pa-adds-tree-of-heaven-to-noxious-weeds-list-bans-sales-to-
combat-spotted-lanternfly/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Woodpeckers die when stuck on Spotted Lanternfly traps 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/woodpeckers-die-when-stuck-on-spotted-lanternfly-traps/ 
 
Pennlive: ‘Zombie deer’ disease continues to expand in Pennsylvania 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2019/06/zombie-deer-disease-continues-to-expand-in-
pennsylvania.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: What’s up with the I-95 overcap park? 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/i95-park-cap-delaware-river-curious-philly-20190624.html 
 



CBS3 Philly: ‘The Rolling Hills Are Pretty Remarkable’: The Wide-Open Spaces Of Chester County Are By 
No Accident 
https://philadelphia.cbslocal.com/2019/06/21/chester-county-open-spaces/ 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Dedication held and volunteers honored at new section of the Back Mtn. Trail 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/dedication-held-and-volunteers-honored-at-new-section-of-the-
back-mtn-trail-1.2500305 
 
Erie Times: Penn State Behrend improves Wintergreen Gorge trail 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190625/penn-state-behrend-improves-wintergreen-gorge-trail 
 
Meadville Tribune: Speed restrictions lifted on Conneaut Lake 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/speed-restrictions-lifted-on-conneaut-lake/article 8c5f3a04-
969a-11e9-968a-df45c3dfbada.html 
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: Affordable Clean Energy rule misses the mark 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/06/affordable-clean-energy-rule-misses-the-mark-pennlive-
letters.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading officials vote to go green 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/reading-officials-vote-to-go-green 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Transource hearings delayed again 
https://www.therecordherald.com/news/20190624/transource-hearings-delayed-again 
 
WGAL: Millersville University’s Lombardo Welcome Center becomes first zero-energy building in the 
state 
https://www.wgal.com/article/millersville-universitys-lombardo-welcome-center-becomes-the-first-
zero-energy-building-in-the-state-pennsylvania/28133765 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Philly refinery fire could push cash-strapped owner closer to the brink 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/philadelphia-refinery-fire-financial-sunoco-20190624.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Prospective Rice Team board member reaches out to EQT shareholders 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/06/25/prospective-rice-team-board-member-
reaches-out-to.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Guest editorial | Control the mosquitoes 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/guest-editorial-control-the-mosquitoes/article dab71d32-
96b5-11e9-845c-0371d1e0db18.html 
 
Water 



 
Pennlive: Stranded Pa. family gets bad news: ‘It’s dangerous right now’ 
https://www.pennlive.com/daily-buzz/2019/06/stranded-pa-family-gets-bad-news-its-dangerous-right-
now.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Water line construction to RACC almost finished 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/water-line-construction-to-racc-almost-
finished&template=ourcityart 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading Public Museum officials seeking their $110,000 sculpture that vanished in last 
week's flooding 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/reading-public-museum-sculpture-vanishes-in-storm 
 
Reading Eagle: Spring residents sound off about sewage in basements 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/spring-residents-sound-off-about-sewage-in-basements 
 
Altoona Mirror: AWA focusing on sludge dryer 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/06/awa-focusing-on-sludge-dryer/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: ISC to remove sediment ‘effectively and efficiently’ 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/06/isc-to-remove-sediment-effectively-and-
efficiently/ 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Curwensville Municipal Authority discusses centrifuge replacement 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/curwensville-municipal-authority-discusses-centrifuge-
replacement/article 6028120a-5702-5a65-aa51-613ed42c4ea2.html  
 
Penn State News: Strategic plan seed grant supports green stormwater infrastructure research 
https://news.psu.edu/story/578710/2019/06/24/research/strategic-plan-seed-grant-supports-green-
stormwater-infrastructure 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Wysox Township to hold public meeting on updated FEMA flood zone maps 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/wysox-township-to-hold-public-meeting-on-updated-
fema-flood/article 5dc42876-a6d1-555a-bbda-4798ce4116dc.html 
 
Times Leader: Beyond the Byline: Did we forget about Agnes? Never. 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/747968/beyond-the-byline-did-we-forget-about-agnes-never 
 
NEXT Pittsburgh: 5 minutes with Pitt’s Emily Elliott: on tackling Pittsburgh’s stormwater crisis 
https://www.nextpittsburgh.com/city-design/5-minutes-with-professor-emily-elliott-on-tackling-
pittsburghs-stormwater-crisis/  
  
Tribune-Review: Loyalhanna Lake boat launch remains closed because of high water 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/loyalhanna-lake-boat-launch-remains-closed-because-of-high-
water/ 
 
WJAC: Environmentalist discusses water pollution from storms 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/environmentalist-discusses-water-pollution-from-storms 



 
Butler Eagle: Adams Twp. stops issuing permits for Cypress Fields 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190625/NEWS01/706259889/-1/News01 
 
Erie Times: Kelly announces Presque Isle sand work during Erie stop 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190624/kelly-announces-presque-isle-sand-work-during-erie-stop 
 
Meadville Tribune: Rainy spring casts cloud over weather dependent businesses 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/rainy-spring-casts-cloud-over-weather-dependent-
businesses/article 89eb2416-96bf-11e9-99c2-1f6303fb7a99.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
York Daily Record: Where there's smoke in York County, there could be training 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2019/06/24/where-theres-smoke-york-county-there-could-
training/1551432001/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Employment Skills Center puts new classroom to use with environmental tech training 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/employment-skills-center-puts-new-
classroom-to-use-with-environmental/article ec1b242f-2e58-554b-a80f-bfdbd8f9a23a.html 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Trees being replaced in downtown Waynesboro 
https://www.therecordherald.com/news/20190624/trees-being-replaced-in-downtown-waynesboro 
 
WGAL: Manheim Township commissioners approve Oregon Dairy's Oregon Village Project 
https://www.wgal.com/article/manheim-township-commissioners-approve-oregon-dairy-s-oregon-
village-project/28175486 
 
Daily American: Train derails in Windber, near community building; no injuries reported 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/train-derails-in-windber-near-community-
building-no-injuries-reported/article 4d337886-96e0-11e9-8545-f334cae718f4.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Babcock near Peoples Road in Ross down to 1 lane until November 
https://triblive.com/local/north-hills/babcock-near-peoples-road-in-ross-down-to-1-lane-for-work-that-
will-last-until-november/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland tries again for $25 million Laurel Valley connector funding 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/westmoreland-tries-again-for-25-million-laurel-valley-
connector-funding/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: WATCH VIDEO | Arson-plagued Somerset mobile home park cleared for sale 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/watch-video-arson-plagued-somerset-mobile-home-park-cleared-
for/article 695ed592-96fd-11e9-b672-13dfa8929dbe.html 


